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April 1, 2025

WithLink Co., Ltd.

Notice of Renewal of Franchise Recruitment Page

We are pleased to announce that WithLink Co., Ltd. has completely renewed its franchise

recruitment page.

At WithLink, we continue to refine each of our brands to ensure customer satisfaction and to work

together with our franchise owners in spreading a rich food culture.

If you are interested in our brands, please feel free to contact us through the inquiry form at the

bottom of the page.



